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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

29/07/2024  17:35:452024/3049/P NOBJ Katinka Achrafie We would like to give our full support for this application.

29/07/2024  22:29:052024/3049/P SUPPRT Wasfi Kani I live opposite Mr Joel Kwantreng. He is a valuable, helpful member of the Fortess Grove community and I 

support this application.

28/07/2024  12:55:292024/3049/P SUPPRT Wendy Proctor As a resident of Fortess Grove (no.17), I am very much in favour of this planning application. The addition of a 

roof terrace and rear window will greatly improve the house in question (no. 4) and enhance the overall look 

and feel of Fortess Grove, to the benefit of both the owner and the other residents of the street.

30/07/2024  21:44:032024/3049/P NOBJ Nick Gardner I live in Fortess Grove and am very happy to support this application. The owner of No 4 is a true gentleman 

and I am sure has the support of most if not all the Grove

26/07/2024  11:06:512024/3049/P NOBJ Tania Voaden As residents in Fortess Grove we have seen various developments, modifications, extensions and fenestration 

changes in this small residential street. 

The proposal for 4 Fortess Grove is in keeping with neighbouring houses, several of which have identical roof 

terraces to the planning application, so it will not in any way change the character of the row of houses.

We fully support this application and the applicant; who is a long term resident in Fortess Grove, in the 

neighbourhood and who has worked for many years in service to the London Borough of Camden.
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